
07/07/2021 

MS Sonya Watson 
5 / 16 Soldiers AVE 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 
sonya.watson@uac.edu.au 

RE: DA2021/0744 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

Please do not allow this development to proceed. There has been so much development in the 
Freshwater shops area and it has resulted in a loss of two supermarkets, a newsagency and 
many other businesses (all prior to covid). 

Our small streets are already strained with the increase in apartments recently and we have 
personally suffered many incidents of accidental car damage due to the narrow streets. 

In addition this will change the look of the main entrance to freshwater, which has managed to 
hang onto a few historic buildings. 

The size of this building seems out of proportion to the village atomosphere that we have. 

Regards

Sonya Watson
5/16 soldiers ave
Freshwater. 

Sent: 7/07/2021 1:00:46 PM
Subject: Online Submission


